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Our school goal is to develop a culture of connectedness and belonging within the school, among school staff, students, and our 

parent community, in order to enhance opportunities for collaborative partnerships. 

 

KINDNESS – Pay It Forward 
UPCOMING EVENTS:

Friday, October 4 
Orange Shirt Day Assembly 10:40AM 

Monday, October 7 
PAC Executive Meeting 7PM 

Tuesday, October 8 to Saturday, October 12 
Grad Portrait Sessions (Dr. Charles Best Cafeteria) 

Wednesday, October 9 
Advisory Schedule – distribution of Go Cards and photo packages 

Monday, October 14 
Thanksgiving Day (Stat Holiday) 

Wednesday, October 16 
Career Advisory Schedule 

Thursday, October 17 
Great British Columbia Shake Out Earthquake Drill 
Early Dismissal of Students 2PM 
Parent/Student/Teacher Interviews 3PM 
Gr 12 Parent Information Meeting 6:30-7:00PM 

 
ADVISORY SCHEDULE – WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 9 – PHOTO PACKAGES & VERIFICATION FORMS 
GO CARDS and photo packages will be given out to students in an Advisory class on Wednesday, October 9.  Students 
who have not handed in their Verification forms will also be given another copy to bring home to parents to update, sign 
and return to the office ASAP.  This form must be completed every year as important information can change (phone 
numbers, contacts, etc.). 
 
SCHOOL POLICY FORMS & FEES 

Please visit the school website, http://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/charlesbest/Parents/Forms/Pages/default.aspx#/=to 

pay school fees through KEV online and to complete the School Policies form. 
 
PRACTICE S.A.T. (PSAT) 
Are you planning to go to school in the US or play on a team for SFU?  Then you will need to write the SAT.  Students 
interested in doing the P.S.A.T. exam on October 16th, please register for at the office.  There are only 20 spots 
available.  The fee is $25.  Pay in cash (exact amount) or with a cheque payable to Dr. Charles Best Secondary by October 
11.  If you need more info, please see Ms. John in the Counselling Office. 
 
CAREER LIFE CONNECTIONS 12 
Our second career advisory class will be held on October 16.  The students will be introduced to their Vision Board 
assignment, which will be due on November 13.  The students should also continue to work towards fulfilling their 30 

 

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/charlesbest/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/charlesbest/Parents/Forms/Pages/default.aspx#/=


hours of volunteer/work experience.  They should also start thinking about whom they will approach to be their 
personal mentors.  If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Royle, Mrs. Burnham or Mr. Gant.   
 
YEARBOOKS 
Less than 300 left for sale.  Purchase for $55.00 on our school website under Quick Links, Student Fees. 
 
PAC/COMMUNITY NEWS 

 
 
 
 
 

  

 


